REFER TO NO.

U. S. NAVAL TRAINING STATION
FM3/P10-1(5) GREAT LAKES, ILLINOIS

63/vbv
June 8, 1942

Dear "Phog':

I suppose by this time you have received
a letter from George Edwards. I received a carbon

cepy. Concerning this matter, I will be guided by
your opinion,

I notice in George's letter, he has you
playing Iowa Naval Cadets in Kansas City on January

29, the day before you play us., Is this correct?
May I hear from you,

Best personal regards.,

Sincerely,

Lieutenant, US NR
Athletic Office

Mr., Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Bducation and Reereation
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Cozch
University of Kansss



